
 
 

 
 

 

Notice: Western Area Power Administration (WAPA) proposes revisions to its Open Access 
Transmission Tariff (OATT) to address the Colorado River Storage Project’s (CRSP) and Rocky 
Mountain Region’s (RMR) participation in the Southwest Power Pool (SPP) Western Energy 

Imbalance Service Market (WEIS Market) 

 (OATT Revision 20-02) 

June 1, 2020 

WAPA is proposing OATT revisions to address CRSP's and RMR's participation in the Southwest Power 
Pool (SPP) Western Energy Imbalance Service Market (WEIS Market) on or around February 1, 2021.  
Information regarding WAPA's participation in the Western Interconnection Energy Imbalance Service 
Markets is available on wapa.gov.  
 
The proposed OATT Revision 20-02 will primarily address CRSP’s and RMR’s participation in the WEIS 
Market, but also may include other OATT clean-up and maintenance updates.  WAPA is seeking 
comments on the proposed revisions from all interested stakeholders through its informal stakeholder 
comment process. 
 
As part of WAPA’s process to seek stakeholder comments on the proposed OATT revisions, WAPA will 
hold a Stakeholder Meeting on June 22, 2020, at 10am MDT (via WebEx) to present the proposed OATT 
revisions for CRSP’s and RMR’s participation in the WEIS Market.  WAPA will also outline the expected 
timeline to respond to stakeholder comments, complete the OATT revisions, and file the OATT revisions 
with FERC.  WAPA invites all interested parties to attend. 
 
WAPA's 30-day comment period will begin once WAPA posts its proposed OATT revisions on its 
Regional Open Access Same-Time Information System (OASIS) sites ahead of the June 22, 2020, 
Stakeholder Meeting.   
 
The meeting presentation(s), redlines of WAPA's proposed OATT revisions, and all other information 
related to OATT Revision 20-02 will be posted on WAPA’s OASIS sites, available at the following link: 
WAPA OATT Revision Information webpage.  WAPA will provide follow-up notice when the documents 
are posted ahead of the Stakeholder Meeting. 
 
Frequently Asked Questions:  FAQs 
 
Any questions/comments can be directed to your specific WAPA OATT Regional contact(s): 
 

- Desert Southwest Region (DSW): John Steward at 602-605-2774 (steward@wapa.gov); 
- Rocky Mountain Region (RMR) and Colorado River Storage Project (CRSP): Raymond Vojdani at 

970-461-7379 (avojdani@wapa.gov); 
- Sierra Nevada Region (SNR): Ray Ward at 916-353-4766 (ward@wapa.gov); 
- Upper Great Plains Region (UGP): Steve Sanders at 406-255-2840 (sanders@wapa.gov) 

https://www.wapa.gov/About/keytopics/Pages/energy-imbalance.aspx
http://www.oasis.oati.com/WAPA/WAPAdocs/WAPA-OATT-Revision-19-01-Customer-Meeting-2019-0819-Webex-Info.pdf
http://www.oasis.oati.com/WAPA/WAPAdocs/WAPA-OATT-Revision-Information.htm
http://www.oasis.oati.com/WAPA/WAPAdocs/WAPA-Proposed-OATT-Revision-20-02-FAQs.pdf
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